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Lucas Bushen

From: Dan Gill <gill@silveroaksp.com>
Sent: Tuesday, May 18, 2021 1:59 PM
To: David Hanlon; Lucas Bushen; Doug Templeton; Justin Hamilton; Daniel Smith
Cc: Daniel M. Gill (dgdg2@comcast.net)
Subject: FW: New neighbours!

Another one 
 

From: Diane Denning <dgdenning@gmail.com>  
Sent: Tuesday, April 6, 2021 6:11 AM 
To: Dan Gill <gill@silveroaksp.com> 
Subject: Fwd: New neighbours! 
 
I asked Duncan Frame to forward to his brother whose email bounced back... this was his reply to me... very positive! 
 
---------- Forwarded message --------- 
From: Duncan Frame <mackenzie1@gmail.com> 
Date: Mon, Apr 5, 2021 at 9:34 PM 
Subject: Re: New neighbours! 
To: Diane Denning <dgdenning@gmail.com> 
 

Hi Diane, 
 
I sure will.   
 
Thanks for the heads-up. Exciting news! 
 
Duncan 

Duncan Frame 
Mobile: 585-704-6464 
 

On Apr 5, 2021, at 4:04 PM, Diane Denning <dgdenning@gmail.com> wrote: 

 

Hi Duncan, 
   Do you mind forwarding to your brother Michael... I do not have his current email. Thanks! Diane  
 
---------- Forwarded message --------- 
From: Diane Denning <dgdenning@gmail.com> 
Date: Mon, Apr 5, 2021 at 4:01 PM 
Subject: New neighbours! 
To: Dan & Debbie Gill <dgdg2@comcast.net>, Dan Gill <gill@silveroaksp.com>, Susan van der Stricht 
<suevanders@gmail.com> 
CC: Ann Wallace <annwallace1@gmail.com>, Duncan Frame <dframe@pacificonesourcing.com>, Ed 
Pettinella <edpettinella@gmail.com>, Gillian Hargrave <ghargrave22@gmail.com>, Gmail 
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<mtyler1212@gmail.com>, John Smith <jts@britecomputers.com>, John Vanderstricht 
<jpvanders@gmail.com>, <dmohorter@aol.com>, <egoipse@icloud.com>, faxylady 
<faxylady@aol.com>, giglee <giglee@rochester.rr.com>, jsmith32 <jsmith32@rochester.rr.com>, kessler 
<kessler@simon.rochester.edu>, meg hargrave <meg5500@gmail.com>, <michael.frame@cbre.com>, 
<nhc3@comcast.net>, <rdakm@aol.com>, rob myers <robwmyers@yahoo.com>, robert haggerty 
<robhaggerty911@gmail.com>, <sframe1@rochester.rr.com>, wmbuckingham 
<wmbuckingham@aol.com> 
 
 
Happy almost lake season! I hope everyone is having a good winter and stayed safe. My brother (Dan) 
and his wife (Debbie) asked me to forward you the email below. They are looking to join us on our “spot 
of heaven” on Davidson Landing.  Feel free to reach out to them if you have any questions (they are 
CC:ed on this email). 
 
See you soon! Diane  
 
Davidson Landing Neighbors, 
 
Nice to reach out to you all.  Debbie and I wanted to let you know that we plan to build a house, 
connected to our existing guest house, at 4495 Davidson Landing.  The property currently has a tennis 
court and gazebo on it and sits between my sisters house to the south and the Haggertys to the 
north.  We are tentatively planning to start building after Labor Day this year.   
 
We have been coming to the family house on Davidson Landing for over 30 years and are looking 
forward to having a place of our own on the street. Please let us know if you have any questions. Look 
forward to seeing you on the lake this summer. 
 
Dan and Debbie Gill 
--  
Diane Denning 
--  
Diane Denning 

--  
Diane Denning 
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